
 

 

Board of Zoning Adjustment 
Frederick L. Hill, Chairperson 
441 4th Street NW, Suite 200S 
Washington, DC 20001 
 

Re: Letter of Support for 2920 18th Street NW 

 
Chairman Hill and Members of the Board, 
 
 

I own the home at 2920 18th Street NW (Unit B).  Matthew Radomski and his wife Erin 

have made me aware of their plans to build a new deck on the rear of their home.  

 

As part of the process, he and his wife have provided me with their architectural plans 

and informed us of their request for zoning relief for lot occupancy on the rear yard. The 

proposed deck will not cause any adverse impact to my property or the properties of my 

neighbors. And the deck is a reasonable size. Thus I am writing this letter to offer my full 

support for their application 

 

I recommend the Board approve the zoning relief and allow the building process to 

move forward.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 _______________________ 

 
       Sabine Cornieti  
       2920 18th St NW (Unit B)  

DocuSign Envelope ID: D0EEDCFE-D584-4599-BF15-E455F766C556

4/6/2022

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20735
EXHIBIT NO.18

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20735
EXHIBIT NO.18


		2022-04-06T08:44:12-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




